
From: Carl <carlshere131@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2020 5:22 pm
To: Natalie Warren
Subject: re: Floodlight DA proposal in Curl Curl
Hi Natalie,

We did not have a chance to comment or input into the decision-making process for a DA proposal that 
has been made for floodlights on several ovals including Mike Pawley and Frank Gray fields in Curl 
Curl.

We urge you and the other council members to strongly reconsider whether this actually represents the 
best interests of local families and residents versus a commercial football club who bring players from 
outside the area.

Currently our roads already become one-way streets with dangerous and high risk driving conditions 
with traffic, congestion and a high number of kids and young families in the area.

These dangerous conditions are already our reality on sporting days and school days with school kids 
clogging up parts of Bennett Street and Manuela Place during the week. And sporting players blocking 
access and fighting over parking during the weekends.

Adding additional congestion and traffic at all other hours is irresponsible and dangerous. 

Please note:
l Mike Pawley and Frank Gray ovals do not have dedicated parking or a road along the oval for 

ready access.
l Council has failed to notify local residents which suggests a failure of due diligence and input 

from the community which voted for you.
l There has not been and traffic, parking or an acoustic study undertaken - another failure in due 

diligence.
l Many neighbours and local residents are have been disappointed by the lack of communication 

and transparency of this proposal. This is your chance to amend this issue. 
l It is only a matter of time before a serious accident occurs. The time to act is now. 

My wife and I request that you represent these concerns to the Council and urge Ray Brownlee to 
withdraw the DA. 

I would be happy to discuss any of the above in further detail. 

Please confirm receipt of this email, we will call to follow up if we do not hear back. 

Kind regards,

Carl & Jacqui Cincinnato
0402620337
5B Manuela Place,
Curl Curl

Sent: 18/11/2020 2:35:30 PM
Subject: FW: Floodlight DA proposal in Curl Curl


